
THURSDAY JULY 6, 6PM
REZONING PROPOSAL TO REDEVELOP
EXPLORER STREET PUBLIC HOUSING ESTATE

Background

What next?

The Factory﻿ Community Centre, 67 Raglan St Waterloo.  
Join us online via Zoom - https://tinyurl.com/RedwatchZoom 

The NSW Department of Planning and Environment will provide a pre-exhibition
presentation on the Explorer Street, Eveleigh public housing rezoning proposal.

The Explorer St public housing estate was identified as a site to be redeveloped in
2020. Land and Housing Corporation undertook pre-lodgement consultation,
presenting three options to the community. No planning proposal to rezone the
site was undertaken, and in 2022 it was announced that the NSW Government will
be the consent authority for the site, not the City of Sydney Council.

The rezoning proposal will set the height limits, floor space and other controls.
Following rezoning, a development application will outline finer details of what
will be proposed, including the mix of social, public and affordable housing. This
will be determined by the NSW Government. 
For more information, visit http://www.redwatch.org.au and click on the Explorer
Street tab of the REDWatch website. 

redwatch.org.au   mail@redwatch.org.au   8004 1490

Meeting Location


